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Notice of Public Hearing

[Duluth, MN] - The Duluth Public Utilities Commission will hold a public hearing for a
proposed natural gas two-tier rate applicable to services outside the Northern Expansion Area
and the Fond du Lac Area. This rate will only apply to new natural gas customers. The hearing
will be held on March 18, 2014, at 5:15 p.m. in the Duluth City Council Chambers (411 West
First Street, 31d Floor). The purpose of the hearing will be to explain the two-tier natural gas
rate and receive comments from the public regarding this proposed rate.

HHH



